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As a recently retired PPS high school counselor, a mother, and a grandmother of two Oregon
preschool children, I STRONGLY urge you to take strong and equitable climate action in
Salem.

I believe our global climate is the most important issue legislators need to take action on and
we need your leadership. With the passage of SB 1530 Oregon legislators can set an example
of bipartisan work to protect our climate, paving the way for other states to take similar action.

This can be a momentous occasion for Oregon legislators from both sides of the aisle to show
your constituents you are listening and able to rise above the destructive political divides in
order to take strong action to fight climate change through the capping of greenhouse gas
emissions. It is an important first step that can inspire more political will for further actions.

We are all watching and eager for the vote to pass SB 1530.

Kathy Wolff
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